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State of Florida 

DATE: September 21, 1995 

TO: Parties of Record 

FROM: 

RE: 

Blanca S. Bay6, Director d'b"9 
Division of Records and Reportin 

Docket No. 920260-TL - Comprehensive review of the revenue 
requirements and rate stabilization plan of SOUTHERN BELL 
TELEPHONE ANJI TELEGRAPH COMPANY. 

This is to inform you that Chairman Clark has reported the following 
communication in the above referenced docket. 

- Letter from Representative William F. Andrews, dated September 
11, 1995. 

Representative Andrews' letter and Chairman Clark's response, copies of which 
are attached, are being made a part of the record in these proceedings. Pursuant to 
Section 350.042, F.S., any party who desires to respond to an ex parte communication 
may do so. The response must be received by the Commission within 10 days after 
receiving notice that the ex parte communication has been placed on the record. 

BSB/cp 

Attachments 

cc: Rob Vandiver/w/letter 



Susan F. Clark 
Chainan 

State of Florida 
Gerald L. Gunter Building 

2540 Shumard Oak Bouievard 
Tallahassee, FL 32j99-0850 

(904) 413-6040 
FAX (904)487-1716 

September 18, 1995 

The Honorable William F. Andrews 
Representative, District 87 
Florida House of Representatives 
777 East Atlantic Avenue 
Suite 226 
Delray Beach, Florida 33483 

Dear Representative Andrews: 

Thank you for your letter of September 11, 1995, in Support of 
Southern Bell’s proposal to implement extended calling service 
(ECS) on a number of routes in South Dade County. 

The Commission was scheduled to take action on this matter at 
its September 12, 1995, agenda conference; however, it was deferred 
to allow the Commissioners more time to review the staff’s 
recommendation. The Commission is now scheduled to take the matter 
up at its September 26, 1995, agenda conference. 

I am unable to comment on the merits of the company’s proposal 
while this matter is pending. I will, however, place your letter 
on the record of the proceeding and give the parties to the 
proceeding an opportunity to respond. 

Thank you again for your letter. 

Sincerely, 
/’ I 

.< ’ , I - 
c 

Susan F. Clark 
Chairman 

/- 

c: Rob Vandiver, General Counsel 
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F[oorida H o u s e  of Representatives 

September 11, 1995 

Y u u A S  
Ws. Susan P.  Clark, Chairman 

Tallahaoeee, PL 32399-0850 

-lis O e r v i e o  conmirrion 
2 5 0 0  Skiumard O a k  bou levard  

Dear Mn. Clark: 

Tho oonstituontr in m y  D i r t r i a t  a=- o v r w h o l m i n q  in f m v o r  O C  tho 
F - ~ = - ~ -  prop.-.--" h y  W ~ W Y ~ L C ~  t n  rir-n- iring a ( r t r n r r  rn-wrc 
local rates, and I urge the Conmission to act favorably on t h i s  
pro-coneumar issue. 

Thank yort for yotw nCt.ant.ion to thjm matter. 

R E C E I V E D  
5EP 1 1 \?% 

~ l ~ ~ , ~ ~  r-U::I~ srrvice Comm. 
Commissioner Clark 

WFA/CW 
CC: J.  Slavor 

Sincerely, 

Rcyxssontativo, Dirtrict 67 
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